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God’s Goodness! 
 

Greetings Dear Pastor and Church, 

We begin by thanking our good Lord for His goodness to us. 

Since September of last year when we began our deputation 

ministry, we have been blessed to visit some of the great churches 

in our beautiful country. 

Along the way, some churches picked us for support, while we are 

waiting on others who have promised to start supporting us. 

Here are a few things you can pray with us for: 

1. Safety as we continue to travel 

2. Health for our family 

3. A reliable vehicle for travel 

4. To raise all of our support in a timely manner 

Church: 

Bible Baptist Church 1395 

Duffy Road Southeast 

Lancaster, OH 43130 

Roy Maple, Pastor 

Micha Hamilton, Assistant Pastor  

740-687-4993 

 

 

  

Fundamental Baptist Missions 

International 

507 State Street 

Hammond, IN 46320 

 

contact@fbmi.org 

Missionary #222 

 Information 

538 Wildlife Road 

Seaman, OH 45679 

 

flynn.ginino@fbmi.org 
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Speaking in 

Junior Church 

 

 
 

 

God met our basic needs while on the road. We spent a month 

down South visiting churches. Our last week in Georgia, we were 

able to help put together New Testament John and Romans for 

Papua New Guinea. About 30,000 King James Bibles will be 

shipped out to a veteran missionary on the field. No doubt, the 

Word of God will bear so much fruit and impact so many lives in 

that needy country. 

 
“So shall my word be that goeth forth 

out of my mouth: it shall not return 

unto me void, but it shall accomplish 

that which I please, and it shall 

prosper in the thing whereto I sent it.” 

(Isaiah 55:11) 

While on the road, we celebrated our 

Andrea’s third birthday together 

with Pastor Hon and his dear family. 

We are grateful for God’s people. 

So far, we are staying busy with our scheduling of meetings. 

However, we do have few openings in June and July. Hopefully, we 

can get them filled out. 

Of all of the churches that we have been to down South, all but 

one took us on for support. That church in Florida will get back to 

us in the future. We are grateful to partner with local churches of 

like faith. 

Thank you so much for all your faithful prayers and your financial 

giving to the Gospel ministries around the world. 

 
Because of Calvary, 

Bro. Flynn Ginino 

Acts 20:24 


